
 
Sandbrock Ranch Elementary #25 Architectural Services Contract 

August 11, 2020 

 

SUMMARY: 
 - This item requests approval of the contract for the Sandbrock Ranch Elementary #25 project approved in 

the 2018 Bond Authorization to Pfluger Architects. 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

 - Pfluger Architects was approved for architectural services at the June 9, 2020 Board Meeting. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 - N/A 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

- NA 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 - Fee will be paid from the 2018 Bond Authorization. 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

- Elementary School #25. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 - None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 - No alternative actions are known at this time 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 - NA 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: 

 - Requests approval of Pfluger Architects for architectural services for Sandbrock Ranch Elementary #25. 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 - Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations 

 - Garry Ryan, Executive Manager of Construction, Planning and Growth 

 

ATTACHMENT: 
 - Pfluger Architectural Services Contract Elementary #25 

 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


